
POB Challenger League Hosts Basketball Final 
Games Offer Inclusive, Fun Experiences for All Students 

PLAINVIEW, NEW YORK (April, 2025)—The Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School 

District’s Challenger Basketball League recently ended its season on a high note, as the Plainview 

Challenger Hawks secured a 70-67 home-game victory over the Plainview-Old Bethpage John F. 

Kennedy High School boys varsity basketball team in a spirited matchup on March 25th. 

The District’s Challenger Basketball League provides a basketball experience for middle and high school 

students, emphasizing skill development, teamwork, and fun. Under the guidance of dedicated coaches, 

athletes focus on active participation and physical activity while enjoying the camaraderie of competitive 

play against neighboring districts. The final game—a highlight of the season—showcased the league’s 

impact both on and off the court. 

For more information about the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District, please visit the 

District’s website at www.pobschools.org. Exciting activities happening throughout the District and 

programs celebrating student achievement can also be found on the District’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/. 



 

 

The Plainview-Old Bethpage School District’s Challenger Basketball League recently held its final game 

of the season on March 25th. 

 

 

The Challenger League is an inclusive basketball experience for middle and high school students 



 

 

In their final home game of the season the Challenger team won 70-67.

 

The games encourage sportsmanship and fun. 

 

 


